
Attention B.A./B.Sc. Final Year and B.Com. Final Semester Students - 

If you are not a regular student of the above mentioned course of study and if you are willing to 

appear for Calcutta University exam from 1st October contact College office by 29th September, 

2020.  

No student will be entertained after the specified date. 

Contact our Head Assistant, Sri Gopal Mukhopadhyay. His contact number is 9830501224. 


